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Preparing for Adulthood – Understanding Welfare Rights 
post 18 

Workshop for parent carers 
 

 
 

Wednesday 1st May 2024, 10am – 12.30pm 
Queens Cross Carers Hub, Queens Cross Network, Wellington Road, 

Dudley, DY1 1RB 

A workshop for parent carers of young people aged 14 – 25 years to find out more 
about Welfare Rights and Benefits for them and their child post 18. 

 

The session will cover 
 

• understanding welfare rights and benefits system post 18 

• when and how you will need to contact the Dept. Work & Pensions 

• how changes may impact the young person and parent carers 

Parent carers will also be able to learn more about support available to them from 
Dudley Carers Hub and Wellbeing Service.   

The workshop will be delivered by Dudley Disability Service, Dudley Carers Hub and 
Wellbeing Service and Dudley Welfare Rights Service. 

 

Places are limited so please book via Eventbrite  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/preparing-for-adulthood-
understanding-welfare-rights-post-18-tickets-869270450317  
 

If you would like to know about future workshops, please contact the carers hub 
01384 818723 or email dudleycarershub@dudley.gov.uk 

Sign up for our free newsletter, ebulletins and text message alerts call 01384 818723 or email 
dudleycarershub@dudley.gov.uk 
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